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Department of Forensic Biology
Charles S. Hirsch Center for Forensic Sciences
421 East 26th Street, New York, NY 10016
Telephone: 212-323-1200       Fax: 212-323-1590
Email:  DNALab@ocme.nyc.gov 
Official Website: www.nyc.gov/ocme 

Date: November 29, 2023

To: Department of Forensic Biology

From: Meredith Rosenberg, Deputy Director

MEMO 2023-005:  Qualtrax Name Change to Ideagen Quality Management

Qualtrax is a document control software that was owned by Qualtrax Inc. and has been in use by 
the Department of Forensic Biology since 2016.  Qualtrax Inc. was acquired by Ideagen Plc. in 
2021 and as of July 1, 2023, the Qualtrax document control software has been rebranded to 
Ideagen Quality Management. With the upgrade of our Qualtrax software from version 
2022.36.0.0 to version 2023.15.0.0 on the date of this memorandum, the Qualtrax software used 
by the department underwent this rebranding.

Numerous Forensic Biology documents currently reference the use of the term Qualtrax. As it is 
not practical to update every instance of its usage, any instances of the use of the term Qualtrax 
in our memorandums, manuals, forms, etc. will be understood to be synonymous with Ideagen 
Quality Management.
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